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Winter Support Vouchers
Help for families with school-age children

As part of Stockport Council’s delivery of the Department for 
Work and Pensions’ Household Support Fund, Winter Support 
Vouchers are being issued to families with school-age 
children who receive income-based free school meals, those 
in early years with equivalent eligibility, and those households 
in receipt of Local Council Tax Support and/or Housing 
Benefit paid by Stockport Council. 

Eligible families are receiving a one-off Winter Support 
Voucher issued by the Post Office® worth £60 per eligible 
child to help with the cost of energy and other essentials.

Be sure to check your email (including your junk folder) and 
your post for your voucher from 21 November.

Don’t miss out! 
Redeem your 

voucher at any Post 
Office branch before 

it expires

More information about your voucher can be 
found online at www.stockport.gov.uk/wsv

Need help getting online?
Call the DigiKnow Helpline on 07724 217888.

http://www.stockport.gov.uk/wsv

